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Dear partners, friends, and family, thank you for blessing the 
children. We are thankful for your faithful prayers and financial 

seed, you are making a difference! Thank you for caring about them 
and for loving them. Some of you call and ask me how you can bless 
the children and ask about what they need. My heart rejoices when 

I hear these words because you are sensitive to the Word of The 
Lord in caring about them. Here at TALOF Ministries, we are very 

grateful to The Lord for you, and we keep you in our prayers. I 
received amazing testimonies of the blessings of God in your lives. 

We rejoice with you, and we thank Jesus for His Goodness and 
answers to our prayers! 

      With love, 

Jesus said, “Let the 
little children come 
to me, and do not 
forbid them: for such 
is the kingdom of 
heaven” 
Matthew 19:14
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THANK YOU 
FOR 

BLESSING 
US!

We are working on completing 
construction for the 7th classroom and 

teacher’s office. The Ministry of 
Education is requiring construction to be 
finished as soon as possible. Thank you for 

considering to donate an extra seed for 
this cause. May the Lord bless you 

abundantly !

On a regular basis, we are 
reaching out to the school’s village 
to help the community and 
address their needs. This one of the 
many stories that we can share…
This is Fred, a widower with his 2 
children. Our eyes filled with tears 
when we visited their place where 
Fred and his children live.

We blessed them with food and 
beds. They were so happy that 
they hugged us with tears and 
laughter, YOU DID IT 
PARTNERS! Thank you!

The children are now attending 
the school and learning so much! 
They feel happy, loved and blessed 
to be at school. 
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We have been buying more Bibles for the school, as well as Bibles 
to give to the villagers. Thank you for helping us spread the 
Gospel, you are a part of this too. You are the wind under our 
wings! We had Bible classes and held prayers. Partners, they 
pray for all of you and are so thankful that you have a heart like 
Jesus to love and help them. They have a prayer request, which is 
for God to help them score the best results at the end of this year. 
Thank you for praying for them and their request.

It is that time again for 
new shoes. This is Hadija, 
she is an orphan girl. God 
has done wonders for her 
and her grandmother. She 
told us that before joining 
Heritage of Faith School,  
she never had shoes in her 
life! God has truly blessed 
her. You can see Hadija 
holding her pair of new 
shoes, next to her pair of 
old shoes. Please help us 
provide shoes for the 325 
children, so that they too 
may be blessed as Hadija 
has been blessed.
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